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Today’s teaching

Good morning all. Derek Fenton will be leading our service with 
the scripture taken from Hebrews chapter 12.  We will hear how 
God disciplines us for good, so that we may produce a great 
harvest of righteousness.

Welcome to Crofton Park Baptist Church. 
We worship here every Sunday morning at 10:30 am and most 

Sunday evenings at 6:30pm. We also fellowship in smaller ‘house 
groups’ during the week.

If you would like to get involved in anyway, join a house group or 
have someone pray with you, speak to a member or fi ll out your 

details at the back of this newsletter.

Crofton Park Baptist Church
BUILDING BRIDGES, BUILDING COMMUNITIES, BUILDING DISCIPLES



This week Clement will be leading prayers for James Haley
James has moved to Streatham and 
says it’s been a good few months in his 
new place. 
He’s also been travelling and speaking 
more. He was in Leicester speaking at a 
conference yesterday. 
James has asked that we pray for 
this next few months as he takes a 
sabbatical from ministry.
He also asks that we pray for God to 
speak clearly about this next season.

Pray for the families of those who 
were victims of stabbing this month, 
including Quamari Barnes. Let us 
pray for an end to violence in our 
schools and among our teens.

Pray for our leaders that God 
will bless them with wisdom and 
humility.

Pray for a successful AGM.

Pray for those who are ill and unable 
to look after themselves. Pray also 
for those who care for them. 

Pray for a successful Jazz evening 
next month, that God will bless all 
who attend and use it as a means to 
bless the community.

Pray that Crofton Park Baptist 
Church continues to grow in unity 
and bound by prayer.

Standing in the gap

Mission and outreach



Our housegroups are held either weekly or fortnightly. Please 
see the contact below if you would like to join.

Tuesday Weekly Carol Williamson
Wednesday Fortnightly Phyllis Eaton
Wednesday Fortnightly Judith/Jerome

House groups

Next week’s rota

Preaching
Guy Troup

Worship lead
Helen Bogle

Welcome
Jerome and Rebekah Jeyarajah

Mission prayer
LEWCAS - Judith

Flowers
Nellie

Tea and Coff ee
Isabel and Patricia

“My son, do not make light of the Lord’s discipline,     

and do not lose heart when he rebukes you, because 

the Lord disciplines the one he loves, and he 

chastens everyone he accepts as his son.”

Hebrews 12:5-6



Members’ Annual  General 
Meeting 
Our AGM will be on Sunday 29 
January at 4pm. It will be an 
opportunity to refl ect back over 
2016 and look forward to 2017. 
There will be activities/crèche for 
children during the meeting.

CPBC Website refresh
The church website has had a 
makeover - please take a look and 
share some links with your friends.
Many thanks to Mark Smith for 
giving the site a fresh look.

JAZZ EVENING

We will be having a Jazz evening 
taking place in the hall on Saturday, 
11th February. There are only a 
few more tickets left. If you have 
reserved your tickets please make 
sure you pay by next Sunday at 
the latest.
For more details, contact Rosemary.

Pizza and quiz night
We are organising a social evening 
with Pizza and a quiz in the church 
hall. Date and time to be announced 
in the next week or two but keep 
early March free in your diary.

Announcements

Name
Telephone
Email address

Want to know more about CPBC?

I would like to know more about CPBC or have someone pray for me.

I would like to get involved in church activities such as the rotas

If you have an announcement to make, contact Clement Oke or email 
newsletter@croftonpark.org.uk by Wednesday for inclusion in the next 

newsletter


